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Sweden is pleased to announce that general elections are scheduled to 
be held on September 14 this year.  On that date, elections will be held 
at the national, regional and local levels to the Riksdag, the county 
councils and municipal councils respectively.  
 
In compliance with our OSCE commitments, Sweden has the honour 
to invite observers from Office for Democratic Institutions and Human 
Rights, the participating States, the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly and 
other appropriate institutions and organizations to observe the 
elections.  
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